
   
  
 

    

www.gaddabout.org.uk 

1 July 2024 

Environment            
East Lothian Council 
John Muir House 
Brewery Park 
Haddington 
EH41 3HA 
 
Email environment@eastlothian.gov.uk 
 
Dear Sirs 
 

High Hedge  
Land Rear Of Speedwell House Main Road Dirleton North Berwick East Lothian EH39 
5DZ 
Ref. No: 24/00003/HHN 
 

  
We refer to the above notification relating to the subjects referred to above, which lie 
within our community council area. In our view the creation of this hedge was aimed at 
screening development that would have resulted from a development application 
21/01364/P that has been declined. The state of the hedge, its non-native species and the 
extreme difficulty of maintaining it in any reasonable state suggest that this eyesore would 
be much better to be removed altogether. It could then be replaced with something native 
and manageable. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Martin White 
Planning Spokesperson 
For and on behalf of Gullane Area Community Council 
Email martiniwhiter26@gmail.com 
Telephone 01620 842103 
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